Jacob Paget

From: Ryan Piddington S 9(2)(&)

Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2024 1:50 pm

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Max Gander-Cooper

Subject: RE: Tararua Wind Farm Repowering Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi, just to be clear. The applicant as written in the application document is ‘Tararua Wind Power Limited (a wholly
owned subsidiary of Mercury Wind Limited, which itself is a wholly owned subsidiary of Mercury NZ Limited)’.

It is fine to refer to the applicant as Mercury NZ Limited.

Thanks

Response ID ANOMN-URZ4-5FRE-7

Submitted to Fast-track approval applications
Submitted on 2024-05-02 18:38:53

Submitter details

Is this application for section 2a or 2b?
28
1 Submitter name

Individual or organisation narme:
Tararua Wind Power Limited (a wholly owned subsidiary of Mercury Wind Limited, which itself is a whaolly owned subsidiary of Mercury NZ Limited)

2 Contact person

Contact person name:
Ryan Piddington

RYAN PIDDINGTON
STRATEGIC CONSENTS MANAGER

Classification: Confidential
From: Ryan Piddington S 9(2)(@)
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:12 PM
To: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>



Cc: Max Gander-Cooper S 9(2)(a)
Subject: RE: Tararua Wind Farm Repowering Project

Kia ora, Mercury NZ Limited is most definitely the applicant. Must have been a form error on our end when lodging.

Do you know if this is the same for any of the other applications with my name on them? Those should all be under
Mercury NZ Limited as the applicant.

Thanks

RYAN PIDDINGTON
STRATEGIC CONSENTS MANAGER

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:00 PM

To: Ryan Piddington S 9(2)(a)

Cc: Max Gander-Cooper S 9(2)(@)

Subject: Tararua Wind Farm Repowering Project

Kia ora Ryan,

Thank you for your application to have the Tararua Wind Farm Repowering Project listed in Schedule 2 of the Fast-
track Approvals Bill.

The application form states that you will be the applicant, but the address for service is Mercury NZ Limited.
Could you please confirm whether the applicant for this project should be Ryan Piddington or Mercury NZ Limited?
Nga mihi

Max Gander-Cooper (he/him)
Senior Policy Analyst | Kaitatari Kaupapa Here Matua

Ministry for the Environment | Manatid Mo Te Taiao

s 9(2)(a) | mfe.govt.nz





